
2024 SPE South Asia Student Paper Contest 

Hosted By: SPE Dibrugarh University Student Chapter 

The SPE Dibrugarh University Student Chapter is hosting the 2024 SPE South Asia 

Student Paper Contest on May 20, 2024, at Indira Miri Conference Hall, Dibrugarh 

University, organized by SPE International. Dibrugarh University will be hosting this contest 

for the first time, which will mark a significant milestone for the university as well as the 

student chapter. 

The winners of the upcoming regional student paper will be given an opportunity to participate 

in the international contest by submitting the winning regional paper to be included in the 

conference proceedings at ATCE. Winners of the South Asia Regional Student Paper Contest 

will receive: 

1. USD 1,000 Prize 

2. Complimentary pass to ATCE 

3. Opportunity to publish work in OnePetro 

 



 


